
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am planning to take all of the Year 7 and 8 pupils, together with the Year 10 and 11 GCSE Music 

pupils, to see the Hallé Orchestra perform at the Bridgewater Hall on the morning of Tuesday 6th 

March 2018. 

 

The concert will last approximately 1¼ hours.  We shall return to school in time for lunch. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £9.00 including travel. 

 

During the Spring Term we will be studying the orchestral family and listening to the music which the 

Hallé will be performing.   

 

I am sure this will be a very enjoyable and educational experience for your child. 

 

Please complete the reply slip below and return to School as soon as possible. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs A Bevan 

Head of Music           S76 

 
REPLY SLIP 

 

I give permission for my son / daughter to attend the Hallé Orchestra performance at the Bridgewater 

Hall on Tuesday 6th March 2018.   

 

I enclose payment of £9.00 (cheques payable to Hulme Hall School Fund)   

 

Signed ____________________________________________________   Date ________________ 

 

 

Parent/Carer of ______________________________________________ Form ________________ 


